
 

 

Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 

Minutes of Meeting 

February 22, 2011 

 

 

 

Members Present:  Merrill Johnson, Ray Bonney, Richard Bairam 

 

There was no quoram. 

 

The members that were present discussed supporting the automated collection 
program /curbside recycling at the April 2nd Town Meeting.  The Budget Public 
Hearing is on March 3rd at 7:00 at Town Hall. 

 

There was a brief discussion regarding Earth Day.  Diane is looking for some new 
ideas if anyone has anything. 

 

The discussion ended at 7:30. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for March 22nd.  


